
  
 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upto 25% off Menswear until 31st August 2020 

Broadbridges 
Covid-19 

 
 
 

 

Broadbridges 
Traditional and respected school uniform stockists 

Our Burgess Hill shop is now open 

Monday to Friday 10.00am to 4.00pm 
Saturday 10.00am to 2.00pm by appointment only 

 
For all enquiries please contact us on 01444 242682 

London Meed Primary School Uniform is available to order in the comfort of your 
home, just visit www.broadbridges.co.uk. Orders can be collected directly from our 
shop or delivered to an address of your choice. 
 
If you would like to shop in our store, our sales staff will be happy to offer help and 
guidance with your purchases. 
 
We also accept telephone orders if this is your preference. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do give us a call and we will be 
happy to help. 

 
  

 

New range of Spring/Summer stock available in our stores 
 Haywards Heath and Horsham 

 

 

Details correct at time of printing  

Your Local school wear shop 
 serving Our local community  

Lynnem House, 1 victoria way, Burgess Hill, West Sussex RH15 9NF 
TEL 01444 242 682 

www.broadbridges.co.uk 
You can find us opposite Wickes with free onsite customer parking 

 
 

Our brands include Ben Sherman, Wrangler, Farah, Olymp shirts, Peter 
England, Meyer Trousers, Gurteen, Gabicci, Loakes shoes, HJ socks, 

Jockey and many more. 

 

Our shops are now open and we welcome all customers into the store but 
we ask that you follow the social distancing guidelines as set out by the 

government to ensure the health and safety of our staff and customers.  
 

All customers are asked to following social distancing measurers that we 
have put in place: 

 A limited number of customers will be allowed in store at one time 

 When buying school uniform, we ask that only one adult 

accompanies your child 

 We are encouraging our customers to purchase online where you 

are happy to do so 

 We will be operating a queueing system so please allow time for 
your visit 

 We have signage reminding customers of the social distancing 

requirements 

 Screens have been installed at the till points for added protection 

 Please pay by debit/credit card where possible 
 

If you have any concerns, please do contact us and we will be happy to 
assist you. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. Stay Safe. 
 

The team at Broadbridges. 😊 

 

http://www.broadbridges.co.uk/
http://www.broadbridges.co.uk/

